
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 12/27/2017 9:33:57 AM
Subject: RE: Voice Message Attached from 8438841658 - BROWNYARD LAW F

I think this message was meant for the SC Supreme Court office that manages lawyer trust funds. I will call them and get an email that I 
can forward the voicemail to. 

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 7:52 AM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Fw: Voice Message Attached from 8438841658 - BROWNYARD LAW F

I called his office, but he never called me back.
________________________________________
From: Danny Varat
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 3:39 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Fw: Voice Message Attached from 8438841658 - BROWNYARD LAW F

You got time to call this guy? Call me first if you do.

Sent using OWA for iPhone
________________________________________
From: voicemessage@voipmsg.us <voicemessage@voipmsg.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 3:05:15 PM
To: Danny Varat
Cc: Danny Varat
Subject: Voice Message Attached from 8438841658 - BROWNYARD LAW F

Time: Dec 21, 2017 3:05:15 PM
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message
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